Board Christmas Meeting 2007

The 2007/2008 Club Board gathered for a Christmas celebration for their final meeting for 2007 at the Park Lane Restaurant. Ill health and busy work lives forced three members of the Board to stand down during this first six months, but they were replaced by other willing club members happy to fill the gaps. 

It was good to see Anne Nelson feeling better and able to join the Board for their last meeting. Anne will be able to return to the Board in the new year.
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